
Dear Delaware County Continuum of Care grantees, members and stakeholders  
 
The below is an important notice regarding the FY 2022 CoC NOFA Competition. 
 
This email summarizes the list of projects that have been accepted by the CoC and will be included in the 
Delaware County CoC 2022 Project Priority List for funding. This includes renewal projects and new 
projects that will be submitted.  
 
RENEWAL PROJECTS 
 
The following renewal projects have been accepted by the CoC and will be ranked on the Renewal 
Priority Listing submitted to HUD. Each of these projects will be submitted at the full Annual Renewal 
Amount, as indicated on the CoC’s 2022 Grant Inventory Worksheet: 
 

 
 
The CoC did not partially reallocate any projects in the 2022 CoC NOFA Competition.  

 
The CoC did not fully reallocate any projects in the 2022 CoC NOFA Competition.  
 
The CoC has no projects being voluntarily reallocated in the 2022 CoC NOFA Competition. 
 
NEW PROJECTS 
 
The CoC received one new project request for HMIS expansion. This project request was reviewed by 
the Homeless Services Coalition, Funding Committee and recommended for submission. The CoC had a 
total of $288,460 in funding to award from the CoC Bonus and $576,920 in funding to award from the 
DV Bonus.   
 

(Continued) 



The following new projects have been accepted for inclusion on the Project Priority List for DV Bonus 
funding: 

 
 
The CoC did not reject any preliminary applications submitted in the 2022 CoC NOFA Competition.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Fink at:  finkj@delcohsa.org 
 
Thank you for your participation in the Delaware County CoC and your ongoing commitment and efforts 
to end homelessness. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Fink 
Adult and Family Services Administrator 
Delaware County CoC Lead 


